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1. The only personal information that MMGC requests to permanently keep from a member when a member joins the club is a member’s first name, surname and email address. 
2. The first name and surname of each member is stated on the Register of Members, which is a register of the names of all current members. This is simply used by the Manager or Management Committee to know how many members of the club there currently is. 
3. In addition, the first name, surname and email address is securely held in the club’s Mailchimp account. This is used by the Manager or Management Committee to send members the club newsletter and any other updates by email as deemed necessary (though these are kept as minimal as possible). 

4. A member can leave the club at any point by emailing the secretary at the club’s email account (midlandsmgc@yahoo.co.uk) or by clicking the ‘Unsubscribe’ link at the bottom of a club newsletter. Subsequently, a member’s name is removed from the Register of Members and their name and email address are removed from the club’s Mailchimp account.
5. Occasionally, the club may receive a request to access the aforementioned personal data. For reference, this did not occur on any occasion between 1st July 2014 and 1st April 2021. If the Manager/Management Committee believes a request is illegitimate for any reason, the request will be rejected. However, if the Manager/Management Committee believes this request is legitimate, the Manager/Management Committee will communicate the request to MMGC members by email and will give each member a minimum of 14 days to opt out of having their data shared. In other words, a member’s personal data will never be shared to anybody outside the club unless they consent to it and only in very limited circumstances.

6. This Data Protection and Privacy Policy is in continued compliance with the General Data Protection Regulations 2018, which were implemented into UK legislation through the Data Protection Act 2018. Please note, despite the UK having left the European Union, the Data Protection Act 2018 remains part of UK law.  
